
 

   

 

                         13.06.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
  
     We are pleased to report that Centravis continues to operate without interruption across all 
production facilities. Our stable access to electricity, water, and core infrastructure allows us to 
maintain full production capacity and meet delivery commitments with consistency and 
precision. 
  
   We are also committed to continuous progress. Our team is actively improving internal 
workflows and integrating advanced technologies to further enhance product quality and agility 
in responding to your evolving requirements. 
  
     Please rest assured that we are doing everything possible to ensure that all manufacturing 
processes run smoothly and that shipments are carried out without delay. As proof of our 
operational stability, we are always ready to provide up-to-date Bureau Veritas reports, 
production videos, or even support online audits. We value transparency and welcome open 
communication. 
  
     Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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